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November 18, 2013 
 
Matthew S. Wolf 
Unit B, 2nd Floor 
1236 Brace Road 
Cherry Hill, NJ  08034 
 
Dear Mr. Wolf: 
 
I am writing in response to your November 8, 2013, letter requesting documentation submitted 
by Wackenhut, G4S, or PSEG Nuclear to the NRC following the jury verdict for your client, 
Robert Scull, against Wackenhut/G4S in June 2013.  As I mentioned in our telephone 
conversation on November 12, 2013, the NRC processes requests for documents under the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  You may obtain NRC documents in the 
NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), which is 
accessible to the public.  The NRC also maintains a Public Document Room that provides 
assistance in locating documents ADAMS.  You may access ADAMS and the agency’s Public 
Document Room on the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.   
 
As you indicated in our telephone conversation that you did not intend to file a FOIA request, we 
will not be taking action in response to your letter.   
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 
      Lisa B. Clark 
      Acting Regional Counsel 
      Region 1 
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